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The next meeting of the GBOS will be at 7 PM on Monday, December 16th at  
Bay Area Unitarian Universalist Church, 17503 El Camino Real, Houston 77058  

 (The street you turn on is Beacon St. which is off of El Camino Real.  Just look for the big Clear Lake City water tower) 
 Please plan to attend and bring a guest! Refreshments will be potluck. 

 

 
 

November Program 

 

 

Stephen Moffitt presented an informative slideshow on catasetums.  He shared many 

interesting facts and background information, as well as growing tips for successfully 

growing catasetums.  We appreciate the time he put into preparing such an interesting 

presentation. 

 
 
 

December Meeting 
 

Our December meeting will be our annual GBOS Christmas Party. Everyone is 
asked to bring a covered dish and be ready for an exciting evening of bingo. 
Larry Baker has seen to it that all winners (everyone!) will receive a beautiful 
orchid. Thank you Larry for overseeing this! 
 
 
 
 

NOGG Meeting 

(Novice Orchid Growers Group) 

 

Our next Novice Orchid Growers Group meeting will be Sunday, January 19.  

The meeting will take place at 2PM in the home of Wendy Kane, 302 Houston Ave, League 

City. We hope to see lots of newcomers this month! 

For more information you can contact Katherine Brown at 318-243-3416 or email 

ksbrown208@hotmail.com 
 

mailto:ksbrown208@hotmail.com


 

November Orchid Presentation Winners 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Specie winner:  
Cattleya labiata grown by Larry Baker 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hybrid winner:Cattlianthe Molly Tyler grown 
by Larry Baker 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
If you have items or information you would like to see in the newsletter let me know at ​skl64@hotmail.com 
Galveston Bay Orchid Society Web Page - ​www.galvestonbayorchidsociety.org 
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